
Dear Mr. Prime and LAK Members, 

Allow me to introduce myself, my name is Matthew Orlando and I 
am running for Seat 3 in the upcoming municipal election. 

Thank you for your concerns and I will do my best to answer your 
questions.   
1.1  My reasons for running for office are a commitment to the 
area and a desire to see it protected. Our lakes are an important 
part of the area. Yes, we need to do our best to ensure 
compliance to environmental laws. 
1.2  At this point I am not in a position to allocate financial support 
anywhere, however if there is a real need I would be willing help 
the group find funding. 
3  I am in favor of public consultation and if these events are 
continuing, I would hope to find a way to make them the least 
obtrusive possible. 
4  As previously mentioned, I am more than willing to work with 
any group that has the best interest of the area in mind. I will 
always do my best to consult with all parties involved on any 
issue. 
5 High speed internet is now a necessity in many households as 
well as cell reception. If elected, I will work on getting both of 
those services to all of our citizens. 

I hope that your questions have been satisfactorily answered.   
If you have any other questions, feel free. 

I hope to be working with you in the future. 
Cheers, 
Matthew Orlando


